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Thanks to all who supported our annual dinner dance last Friday night, February 15th in the
Hamlet Court Hotel, making it such a great success.

Photos of the night will appear on the website shortly.

We hope everyone enjoyed the night and the club looks forward to your continued support in
the coming year.




